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The Wolf of Wall Street Jordan Belfort 2008 A candid memoir of greed, power, and
hedonism journeys inside the high-stakes world of finance as the former head of
the notorious investment firm Stratton Oakmont describes the rise and fall of his
financial empire, his life of jet-setting glamour and excess, and the scandal that
destroyed his empire, sent him to prison, and led to a near-fatal brush with drug
abuse. Reprint. 30,000 first printing.
Gone with the Wolf Kristin Miller 2013-04-23 CEO and alpha werewolf Drake Wilder
has given up the search for his one true love. When he discovers that she’s a
secretary in his company, Drake’s primal instincts kick into overdrive. What he
wouldn’t give to have her fingers rake over his body instead of the keyboard...
Free-spirited bartender Emelia Hudson wants nothing more than to make her Seattlebased bar succeed. But when profits decline, she slips into a dress suit and
secures a nine-to-five. After learning that her bar has become property of Wilder
Financial, Emelia is determined to get some answers. Two can play the ruthless
business game. If only her attraction to the boss wasn’t so intense... When
Drake’s twin brother senses that Drake has found his match—and now inherits their
father’s billion dollar estate—he hatches a plan to take Emelia out. Drake vows to
protect her at all costs, but he might have to pay with his own life. Each book in
the Seattle Wolf Pack series is a standalone, full-length story that can be
enjoyed out of order. Series Order: Book #1 Gone With The Wolf Book #2 Four
Weddings and a Werewolf Book #3 So I Married a Werewolf
The Wolf Gift Anne Rice 2013-01-29 A young reporter on assignment is attacked and
bitten by an unknown beast in rural Northern California and begins a terrifying
but seductive transformation into a being with a dual nature, both man and wolf.
The Wolf L. David Mech 1981 'A fine, comprehensive survey of the ecology and
habits of the wolf - his food, habitat, hunting, mating, social behavior and much
more. Written in non-technical language, the book sets down just about everything
that we know about this beautiful and - propaganda aside - shy animal, who,
authorities agree, has never in this country attacked a man.' - The New York Times
Book Review
Turkey and the Wolf Mason Hereford 2022-06-21 A fun, flavorful cookbook with more
than 95 recipes and Power-Ups featuring chef Mason Hereford’s irreverent take on
Southern food, from his awarding-winning New Orleans restaurant Turkey and the
Wolf “Mason and his team are everything the culinary world needs right now. This
book is a testimony of living life to the most and being your true self!”—Matty
Matheson ONE OF THE MOST ANTICIPATED COOKBOOKS OF 2022—Delish, Food52 Mason
Hereford grew up in rural Virginia, where his formative meals came at modest
country stores and his family’s holiday table. After moving to New Orleans and
working in fine dining he opened Turkey and the Wolf, which featured his largerthan-life interpretations of down-home dishes and created a nationwide sensation.
In Turkey and the Wolf, Hereford shares lively twists on beloved Southern dishes,
like potato chip–loaded fried bologna sandwiches, deviled-egg tostadas with salsa
macha, and his mom’s burnt tomato casserole. This cookbook is packed with
nostalgic and indulgent recipes, original illustrations, and bad-ass photographs.
Filled with recipes designed to get big flavor out of laidback cooking, Turkey and
the Wolf is a wild ride through the South, with food so good you’re gonna need
some brand-new jeans.
The Wolf's Chicken Stew Keiko Kasza 1987 A hungry wolf's attempts to fatten a
chicken for his stewpot have unexpected results.
Way of the Wolf E. E. Knight 2003 As the Reapers enslave human souls in an attempt
to create a New Order, thriving on blood, terror, and fear, Lieutenant David
Valentine, a member of an elite guerrilla force known as the Wolves, is determined
to destroy the Reapers and reclaim Earth for all humankind. Original.
Lone Wolf Kathryn Lasky 2011 Abandoned by his pack, a baby wolf with a mysterious
mark on his deformed paw survives and embarks on a journey that will change the
world of the wolves of the Beyond.
The Wolf Leo Carew 2018 Violence and death come to the land under the Northern Sky
when two fierce races break their age-old fragile peace and start an all-out war
in this thrilling and savagely visceral epic fantasy. Beyond the Black River,
among the forests and mountains of the north, lives an ancient race of people.
Their lives are measured in centuries, not decades; they revel in wilderness and
resilience, and they scorn wealth and comfort. By contrast, those in the south
live in the moment, their lives more fleeting. They crave wealth and power; their
ambition is limitless, and their cunning unmatched. When the armies of the south
flood across the Black river, the fragile peace between the two races is
shattered. On a lightning-struck battlefield, the two sides will fight - for their
people, for their land, for their very survival. Under the Northern SkyThe Wolf.
People of the Wolf W. Michael Gear 1990 Following a vision of a wolf, a valiant
dreamer leads a band of prehistoric people across the Bering Strait to settle in
an unspoiled and unpopulated American continent
Way of The Wolf E.E. Knight 2003-09-02 Louisiana, 2065. A lot has changed in the
43rd year of the Kurian Order. Possessed of an unnatural and legendary hunger, the
bloodthirsty Reapers have come to Earth to establish a New Order built on the
harvesting of enslaved human souls. They rule the planet. They thrive on the scent
of fear. And if it is night, as sure as darkness, they will come. On this pitiless
world, the indomitable spirit of mankind still breathes in Lieutenant David
Valentine. Brought into the special forces of The Wolves—an elite guerilla force
sworn to win back Earth—this is Valentine’s first command in the Kurian Zone.
Driven by the losses of his past and the hope of a future, Valentine is in it to
win. No matter how long it takes. No matter what doom of fate awaits him beyond
his wildest nightmares. Fight. Kill. Survive. This is the way of The Wolves. “If
The Red Badge of Courage had been written by H.P. Lovecraft.”—Paul Witcover,
author of Waking Beauty
People of the Wolf Special Intro Edition Kathleen O'Neal Gear 2004-05-16 Led by a
dreamer who followes the spirit of the wolf, a valiant people forges a pathway
from an old world into a new one, daring to cross the frozen wastes to discover an
untouched, unspoiled continent. Reissue.
The Wolf at the Door Robert Francis 2018-02-19 This work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important, and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced from the original artifact,
and remains as true to the original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the
original copyright references, library stamps (as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world), and other notations in
the work. This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and
distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on
the body of the work. As a reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may
the-wolf

1/2

contain missing or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. We appreciate your support
of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping
this knowledge alive and relevant.
The Killing of Wolf Number Ten Thomas McNamee 2014-06-03 A killer. A manhunt. The
triumph of justice and of the wolf. The greatest event in Yellowstone history.
Greater Yellowstone was the last great truly intact ecosystem in the temperate
zones of the earth—until, in the 1920s, U.S. government agents exterminated its
top predator, the gray wolf. With traps and rifles, even torching pups in their
dens, the killing campaign was entirely successful. The howl of the “evil” wolf
was heard no more. The “good” animals—elk, deer, bison—proliferated, until they
too had to be “managed.” Two decades later, recognizing that ecosystems lacking
their keystone predators tend to unravel, the visionary naturalist Aldo Leopold
called for the return of the wolf to Yellowstone. It would take another fifty
years for his vision to come true. In the early 1990s, as the movement for
Yellowstone wolf restoration gained momentum, rage against it grew apace. When at
last, in February 1995, fifteen wolves were trapped in Alberta and brought to
acclimation pens in Yellowstone, even then legal and political challenges
continued. There was also a lot of talk in the bars about “shoot, shovel, and shut
up.” While the wolves’ enemies worked to return them to Canada, the biologists in
charge of the project feared that the wolves might well return on their own. Once
they were released, two packs remained in the national park, but one bore only one
pup and the other none. The other, comprising Wolves Nine and Ten and Nine’s
yearling daughter, disappeared. They were in fact heading home. As they emerged
from protected federal land, an unemployed ne’er-do-well from Red Lodge, Montana,
trained a high-powered rifle on Wolf Number Ten and shot him through the chest.
Number Nine dug a den next to the body of her mate, and gave birth to eight pups.
The story of their rescue and the manhunt for the killer is the heart of The
Killing of Wolf Number Ten. + Read this book, and if you are ever fortunate enough
to hear the howling of Yellowstone wolves, you will always think of Wolves Nine
and Ten. If you ever see a Yellowstone wolf, chance are it will be carrying their
DNA. The restoration of the wolf to Yellowstone is now recognized as one of
conservation’s greatest achievements, and Wolves Nine and Ten will always be known
as its emblematic heroes.
Brotherhood of the Wolf David Farland 1999-04-15 The conqueror Raj Ahtan attempts
to defeat heroic Prince Gaborn, but soon they must look past their hatred of each
other to fight the greater evil of an ancient enemy
The Wolf and the Raven Diana L. Paxson 1994-04-01 Born to rival kings in fifthcentury Rhineland, Sigfrid and Brunahild each learn the ancient arts of their
heritage, until their powers surpass those of their teachers, and they are united
in perfect love and glory. Reprint.
The Wolf of Wall Street Jordan Belfort 2007-09-25 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Now
a major motion picture directed by Martin Scorsese and starring Leonardo DiCaprio
By day he made thousands of dollars a minute. By night he spent it as fast as he
could. From the binge that sank a 170-foot motor yacht and ran up a $700,000 hotel
tab, to the wife and kids waiting at home and the fast-talking, hard-partying
young stockbrokers who called him king, here, in Jordan Belfort’s own words, is
the story of the ill-fated genius they called the Wolf of Wall Street. In the
1990s, Belfort became one of the most infamous kingpins in American finance: a
brilliant, conniving stock-chopper who led his merry mob on a wild ride out of
Wall Street and into a massive office on Long Island. It’s an extraordinary story
of greed, power, and excess that no one could invent: the tale of an ordinary guy
who went from hustling Italian ices to making hundreds of millions—until it all
came crashing down. Praise for The Wolf of Wall Street “Raw and frequently
hilarious.”—The New York Times “A rollicking tale of [Jordan Belfort’s] rise to
riches as head of the infamous boiler room Stratton Oakmont . . . proof that there
are indeed second acts in American lives.”—Forbes “A cross between Tom Wolfe’s The
Bonfire of the Vanities and Scorsese’s GoodFellas . . . Belfort has the Midas
touch.”—The Sunday Times (London) “Entertaining as pulp fiction, real as a federal
indictment . . . a hell of a read.”—Kirkus Reviews
Spirit of the Wolves Dorothy Hearst 2015-12-29 "Weaving together original
research, series characters and a dynamic plot, Spirit of the Wolves is the final
title in The Wolf Chronicles trilogy"-The Wolf Connection Teo Alfero 2019-06-25 Discover the transformative lessons from
one of humanity’s oldest teachers—the wolf—with this enthralling and accessible
guidebook to help us restore our connection with nature, our communities, and our
deepest selves. The wolf has enthralled humankind for millennia, as a creature to
be both feared and admired. It is the focus of countless myths around the world,
in cultures as varied as the Ainu people of Japan to the Apache First Nation
elders who worshipped the wolf. Now in The Wolf Connection, Teo Alfero, shaman and
wolf conservancy founder, shares the profound knowledge that can be gleaned from
these majestic creatures to restore our bond with nature and our connection to
humanity. Legends, behavioral science, and biological research all suggest that
human beings picked up many of their key evolutionary traits—such as cooperative
hunting and raising of their young, and their high degree of emotional
intelligence and deep bonding—from wolves. Teo and his team at Wolf Heart Ranch
conservatory have seen first-hand how wolves and wolfdogs can shift people’s
outlooks, empowering at-risk youth and benefitting people from all walks of life
through their wolf therapy program, the Wolf Connection. As we restore our
ancestral bond with these inspiring, resourceful beings, we begin to reclaim the
best of what it means to be human. Grounded in Teo’s years of working with wolves,
as well as the findings of wolf biologists and the wisdom of First Nation elders,
The Wolf Connection offers a set of twelve Wolf Principles to awaken our
intuition, live more authentically, and heal from past trauma. By integrating a
myriad of sources—including inspiring stories from the Wolf Heart Ranch—Teo
provides a complete understanding of wolves and the lessons they have to teach us,
so you can harness their powerful and transformative insights in your own life.
Season of the Wolf Maria Vale 2020-08-25 In a world of danger and uncertainty, the
Alpha has enough to worry about without him... For Alpha Evie Kitwanasdottir,
things are never easy. The Great North Pack has just survived a deadly attack.
Evie is determined to do whatever is necessary to keep her Pack safe, especially
from the four Shifters who are their prisoners. Constantine lost his parents and
his humanity on the same devastating day. He has been a thoughtless killer ever
since. When Constantine is moved to live under Evie's watchful eye, he discovers
that taking directions and having a purpose are not the same thing. Each moment
spent together brings new revelations to Constantine, who begins to understand the
loneliness of being Alpha. He finds strength and direction in helping Evie, but
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there is no room for a small love in the Pack, so Constantine must work harder
than ever to prove to Evie he is capable of a love big enough for the Great North
Pack itself. The Legend of All Wolves Series: The Last Wolf (Book 1) A Wolf Apart
(Book 2) Forever Wolf (Book 3) Season of the Wolf (Book 4) Praise for Maria Vale:
"Prepare to be rendered speechless."—Kirkus Reviews for Forever Wolf "Pushes
boundaries, and keeps you at the edge of your seat."—TERRY SPEAR, USA Today
bestselling author, for The Last Wolf "Wonderfully unique and imaginative. I was
enthralled!"—JEANIENE FROST, New York Times bestselling author, for The Last Wolf
"Raw, wild, and intense—captivating to the final page."—AMANDA BOUCHET, USA Today
bestselling author, for The Last Wolf "Enthralling and exciting...the intricate
culture and social mores of the Pack elevate Vale's series."—Booklist for A Wolf
Apart "A brilliant job of developing werewolf culture...Vale's nuanced exploration
of werewolf concepts elevates this work above others in the genre."—Publishers
Weekly for A Wolf Apart
Find the Wolf Agnese Baruzzi 2017-06 Peek through the pages to find the wolf, w
ith a clever surprise at every page-turn. Journey through the woods on your search
- can you see the wolf's pointed ears or are they the trees in the forest? This is
a book guaranteed to delight little ones, with a not-so-scary ending when we
finally find the wolf. Agnese Baruzzi's innovative use of die-cuts and the turn of
the page make this a hide-and-seek book with a clever edge. Illustrated in her
signature graphic art and stylish palette of colour.
The Wolf and the Buffalo Elmer Kelton 1986-01-01 Gideon Ledbetter, freed from
slavery, finds himself with no land, no money, and no means to make a living. He
is drawn into the army, which had painted a deceptively alluring picture of
cavalry life. Soon, Gideon becomes locked in a battle with a Comanche warrior, and
a portrait emerges of two men who are merely pawns in a tragic conflict.
The Wolf L. David Mech 1970 Comprehensive study of the wolf's habits, behavior,
and relationship with other animals and the environment
The Warden and the Wolf King Andrew Peterson 2020 "Originally published in
hardcover and in different form in the United States by Rabbit Room Press in
2014"--Title page verso.
For the Wolf Hannah Whitten 2021-06-01 AN INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER! The
first daughter is for the Throne. The second daughter is for the Wolf. An instant
NYT bestseller and word-of-mouth sensation, this dark, romantic debut fantasy
weaves the unforgettable tale of a young woman who must be sacrificed to the
legendary Wolf of the Wood to save her kingdom. But not all legends are true, and
the Wolf isn't the only danger lurking in the Wilderwood. As the only Second
Daughter born in centuries, Red has one purpose—to be sacrificed to the Wolf in
the Wood in the hope he'll return the world's captured gods. Red is almost
relieved to go. Plagued by a dangerous power she can't control, at least she knows
that in the Wilderwood, she can't hurt those she loves. Again. But the legends
lie. The Wolf is a man, not a monster. Her magic is a calling, not a curse. And if
she doesn't learn how to use it, the monsters the gods have become will swallow
the Wilderwood—and her world—whole. "If you ever wished Beauty and the Beast had
more eldritch forest monsters and political machinations, this is the romance for
you."―Alix E. Harrow, author of The Ten Thousand Doors of January "A brilliant
dark fantasy debut!" —Jodi Picoult, NYT bestselling author
Night of the Wolf Alice Borchardt 2000 As the powerful forces of a conquering Rome
sweep across ancient Druidic Gaul, an epic battle erupts between the shapeshifter
Manael, a werewolf, and Dryas, the powerful Druid priestess summoned to destroy
him. Reprint.
The Philosopher and the Wolf Mark Rowlands 2010 A young philosophy professor
describes his adoption of a wolf cub named Brenin who came to impact every facet
of the author's life and prompted his reevaluation of his attitudes toward
relationships, nature, and emotions.
That Winter the Wolf Came Juliana Spahr 2015-08-25 Renewed poetry of struggle at
the intersection of ecological and economic catastrophe--feminist, ferocious, and
finally celebratory.
The Wolf in the Whale Jordanna Max Brodsky 2019-01-29 "If you liked American Gods
by Neil Gaiman or Circe by Madeline Miller, be sure to pick this one up."-Timeworn A sweeping tale of forbidden love and warring gods, where a young Inuit
shaman and a Viking warrior become unwilling allies in a war that will determine
the fate of the new world. There is a very old story, rarely told, of a wolf that
runs into the ocean and becomes a whale... Born with the soul of a hunter and the
spirit of the Wolf, Omat is destined to follow in her grandfather's footstepsinvoking the spirits of the land, sea, and sky to protect her people. But the gods
have stopped listening and Omat's family is starving. Desperate to save them, Omat
journeys across the icy wastes, fighting for survival with every step. When she
encounters Brandr, a wounded Viking warrior, they set in motion a conflict that
could shatter her world...or save it. Also by Jordanna Max Brodsky:The Olympus
Bound seriesThe ImmortalsWinter of the GodsOlympus Bound
The Wolf King Alice Borchardt 2002-03-05 “A writer with . . . vision and scope . .
. breathtaking, shimmering prose.”—Anne Rice The armies of Charlemagne are poised
to conquer Italy. The human side of shapeshifter Maeniel owes allegiance to
Charlemagne. But the wolf acknowledges no master. Still, it is as both wolf and
man that he embarks on a hazardous mission for the emperor. Captured, Maeniel is
condemned to death. Now, with the help of a Saxon warrior whose love poses dangers
of its own, Maeniel’s soul mate, Regeane, will brave the icy crags and crevices of
the Alps to rescue her husband, only to find that he is the bait in a trap set for
her by a villainous man from her darkest past. But there is another enemy at work.
Behind the tangle of ambitions and animosities driving kings and commoners alike,
an ancient evil thirsts for a revenge of its own: a revenge that demands the blood
of Maeniel and Regeane…and of all humanity. “Action and intrigue-filled . . .
Borchardt’s strength . . . is her deeply researched setting, which brings alive
the barbaric era after the fall of the Roman Empire.”—Publishers Weekly
The Wolf 2020-11 the wolf is a poetry collection about discovering the truth in
your voice and power in your passion. It is the last of four books in the northern
collection - a four part poetry journey leading the reader to their true north all
in the year 2020. Written and illustrated by Instagram poet and artist, Kamilla
Tolnø, the wolf tells a tale of embracing the parts of you that never fit in,
letting go of past versions of yourself, and embracing your inner wolf - the part
of you that knows you're alone but welcomes independence. The part of you that
craves love and affirms that you are irreplaceable in the eyes of those who love
you. Just as wolves are known to roam with mysterious direction, the wolf is a
celebration of freedom, strength and stepping into the unknown with wonderment.
Each poem will bring you deeper into yourself, leading you to ask the unasked
questions you already have the answers to. the wolf is dedicated to Kamilla's
growing poetry pack. May every reader connect more deeply to their own voice with
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every word they read.
Feeding The Wolf Gregg Cantrell 2001-02-16 While the story of John B. Rayner is
not widely known, this African American educator and Populist leader, the son of a
politically powerful white slaveholder from North Carolina, was a political
maverick who dared to challenge the Democratic Party and the Post-Civil War
South's racial orthodoxy. Indeed, John B. Rayner's story sometimes triumphant,
occasionally shameful, mostly tragic has much to tell us about the tumultuous era
in which he lived. His early experiences as a local Republican officeholder in the
1870s illustrate many of the contradictory features of Reconstruction. Likewise,
his rise to prominence as an orator, organizer, and political strategist for the
Texas People's Party in the 1890s illuminates both the promise and disappointment
of the agrarian movement and the limits of political inclusion. Finally, Rayner's
zigzag course after 1900 depicts the nearly impossible position that a talented,
politically active African American found himself in during the age of Jim Crow.
Ideal for use as supplementary reading for courses in Southern, Texas, and African
American history, Professor Cantrell's compelling study is certain to be enjoyed
by history students of all levels.
The Wolf Lorenzo Carcaterra 2015-09 That was my mistake.
Federico and the Wolf Rebecca J. Gomez 2020 Clever Federico outsmarts el lobo in
this fresh and funny Mexican-American take on Little Red Riding Hood.
Rise of the Wolf (Mark of the Thief #2) Jennifer A. Nielsen 2016-01-26 Nic may
have escaped enslavement in the mines outside of Rome, but his troubles are far
from over. The Praetor War -- the battle to destroy Rome from within -- is in full
force, and Nic is caught in the crossfire. The secretive Praetors are determined
to unlock a powerful amulet -- one sure to bring the empire to its knees. Worse,
the Praetors believe Nic holds the key to finding this amulet, and they will stop
at nothing to steal it, even if that means harming the people Nic holds most dear.
When the Praetors capture Nic's mother, Nic knows he must do anything to save her.
He challenges the Praetors to a chariot race. If he wins, they will release his
mother. But if he loses, he must hand over a magic that will certainly bring about
the end of Rome as well as his own life. Can Nic once again harness his magic and
gather the strength to defeat his enemies? Or will he lose his mother and bear
witness to Rome's destruction?
The Wolf Within Pamela Belle 1996
The Wolf Den Elodie Harper 2021-05-05 First novel in a new historical trilogy set
in Ancient Pompeii. Amara is a slave at the Wolf Den - the city's infamous
brothel. But just because she's a slave now, doesn't mean she inends to remain a
slave forever... Sold by her mother. Enslaved in Pompeii's brothel. Determined to
survive. Her name is Amara. Welcome to the Wolf Den... Amara was once a beloved
daughter, until her father's death plunged her family into penury. Now she is a
slave in Pompeii's infamous brothel, owned by a man she despises. Sharp, clever
and resourceful, Amara is forced to hide her talents. For as a she-wolf, her only
value lies in the desire she can stir in others. But Amara's spirit is far from
broken. By day, she walks the streets with her fellow she-wolves, finding comfort
in the laughter and dreams they share. For the streets of Pompeii are alive with
opportunity. Out here, even the lowest slave can secure a reversal in fortune.
Amara has learnt that everything in this city has its price. But how much is her
freedom going to cost her? Set in Pompeii's lupanar, The Wolf Den reimagines the
lives of women who have long been overlooked. Reviews for The Wolf Den 'Rich in
historical detail, beauty and brutality, The Wolf Den brings to vivid life the
doomed city of Pompeii and the powerlessness of its women. I loved it' Caroline
Lea, author of The Glass Woman 'A vivacious piece of work underpinned by a woman's
longing for freedom' LoveReading 'Utterly gripping' Daisy Dunn, author of In the
Shadow of Vesuvius 'Unflinching ... The best book I've read in ages' Sophie van
Llewyn, author of Bottled Goods 'The best historical fiction holds a mirror up to
the present and The Wolf Den is a triumph. Harper transports us thousands of years
and thousands of miles and yet we see ourselves reflected there' Claire McGlasson,
author of The Rapture 'A riveting tale of power, love, hate, privilege, female
empowerment and female friendships found in the most unlikely situations' Buki
Papillon, author of An Ordinary Wonder
The Return of the Wolf Bill McKibben 2000 Leading naturalists and writers respond
to the possible return of the wolf to the Northeast.
Where the Wolf Sally Rosen Kindred 2021-06-15 Sally Rosen Kindred’s third book,
Where the Wolf, is a wood where a girl-turned-woman, a daughter-turned-mother,
goes walking, searching for the warm fur, the hackles and hurts—past and
future—inside her. These poems explore how stories—fairy tales, family memories,
myths, and dreams—tell us, and let us tell each other, who we are, and what’s wild
and sacred in our connections. From “the beast your mother made/ who scans hood
and bed,” to the ghost-guard summoned by a child on the night her family
fractures, to the teenage son who transforms into “beauty, his dread-body,” the
beings in these poems are themselves stories, spells: alchemized through language,
always becoming, bearing hope and loss. They fragment in anxiety, and form into
new wilderness. They open themselves to reconstruction, redemption. Through it
all, “Wolf is the ghost of a hurt remembering itself. Is She. You can hear Her
between trees.” These poems are a calling out—through meadows, emptied houses,
dark skies—to wolf and self, parent and child, girl and woman, love and grief.
American Wolf Nate Blakeslee 2017-10-17 A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The
enthralling true story of the rise and reign of O-Six, the celebrated Yellowstone
wolf, and the people who loved or feared her. Before men ruled the earth, there
were wolves. Once abundant in North America, these majestic creatures were hunted
to near extinction in the lower 48 states by the 1920s. But in recent decades,
conservationists have brought wolves back to the Rockies, igniting a battle over
the very soul of the West. With novelistic detail, Nate Blakeslee tells the
gripping story of one of these wolves, O-Six, a charismatic alpha female named for
the year of her birth. Uncommonly powerful, with gray fur and faint black ovals
around each eye, O-Six is a kind and merciful leader, a fiercely intelligent
fighter, and a doting mother. She is beloved by wolf watchers, particularly
renowned naturalist Rick McIntyre, and becomes something of a social media star,
with followers around the world. But as she raises her pups and protects her pack,
O-Six is challenged on all fronts: by hunters, who compete with wolves for the elk
they both prize; by cattle ranchers who are losing livestock and have the ear of
politicians; and by other Yellowstone wolves who are vying for control of the
park’s stunningly beautiful Lamar Valley. These forces collide in American Wolf, a
riveting multigenerational saga of hardship and triumph that tells a larger story
about the ongoing cultural clash in the West—between those fighting for a
vanishing way of life and those committed to restoring one of the country’s most
iconic landscapes.
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